
December 14, 2011 

Smithton Public Library District 
Mr. Brock Peoples, Library Director 
109 S. Main Street 
P.O. Box 98 
Smithton, IL 62285 

Letter of Interest 
Request for Information for Smithton Public Library Renovation and Expansion 

Dear Mr. Brock Peoples and Board of Trustees,

Wendt, Cederholm and Tippens Architects, Inc., as architect of record, is interested in the above 
Request for Information for the renovation and expansion of the Smithton Public Library, and we 
wish to be kept informed with any updates or modifications related to the project. 

WCT Architects is uniquely qualified to meet the diverse needs of the Smithton Public Library 
District with over forty years of specialized library design experience. Our attached statement of 
qualifications and its included performance data attests to our ability and desire to serve your 
community.

Respectfully Submitted,  
WCT Architects, Inc. 

Massimo “Max” Bianchini, AIA, NCARB 
President
WCT Architects, Inc. 
10075 W. Lincoln Highway 
Frankfort, Illinois 60423 
t: 708.349.1225 
f: 708.349.1505 
e: mbianchini@arcarchitect.com

Enclosures:
1. Letter of Interest 
2. Statement of Qualifications with Performance Data
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